
April 13, 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends, 

 

Well, the end of our dancing classes for this year is quickly approaching.  I am so pleased with the 

way each student has progressed since September. You helped to make it a wonderful experience 

for the dancers as well as the many people who attended their performances. 

 

The Claddagh School will have its Recital on FRIDAY May 24, 2019 beginning at 6:00pm at 

Longmeadow High School, Grassy Gutter Rd, Longmeadow. Tickets may be purchased from any 

of the teachers or at the door for a cost of $10.00 with children under 10 admitted free.  Immediately 

following the dancing portion of the Recital, everyone is invited to the John Boyle O’Reilly Club 

Upstairs Hall where refreshments will be available and an Irish band will entertain us for the evening. 

Parking for the Club is allowed in the local businesses across and next to the club as well as on the 

street. This post recital reception will begin at 8:00pm. 

 

Everyone is asked to bring something to the reception: snack, appetizer, side dish, main dish or 

desert. A signup sheet is at every class. 

 

I would like to thank everyone for their support and patience during this past year.    It has been an 

amazing year and I am so excited to see the dancers perform at the recital 

 

I wish everyone a great summer and hope to see you in the fall. 

 

REMINDERS: 

 

- ALL dancers are to meet at Longmeadow High School - back stage - the day of the Recital 

by 5:15pm.   PLEASE BE ON TIME.  The Show will start promptly at 6:00pm 

- Please let me know if you WILL NOT be dancing in the Recital.  

- For any parent that may owe for costumes, shoes or classes please contact me regarding 

payment. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Mary 


